
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
At the Frontiers of Condensed Matter VII - FCM2024 

 

FOURTH CIRCULAR 

This is the fourth circular of the workshop FCM2024 that will be held in Buenos Aires on December 18th-

20th.  

This time we announce that the Organizing Committee will offer:  

● Financial assistance to people from Argentina 

● Financial assistance to latin american students and young researchers. 

In both cases, the amount of the economical support will depend on the 

number of interested participants. We kindly ask you to email the organizing 

committee (fcmvii.2024@gmail.com) before 30th September indicating a 

need for financial assistance. 

Reminder of important dates: 
 

Early registration: 13th May - 21st October 

Late registration: 22th October - 18th December 

Abstract Submission: 1st July - 30th September  

Notification of acceptance: 15th October 

For the abstract submission, please follow the instructions in the website: 

https://www.argentina.gob.ar/cnea/frontiers-condensed-matter-vii/abstract-

guidelines-submission 

Finally, we are pleased to announce the Satellite School “Técnicas Experimentales de la Materia 

Condensada”. It will be an in-person event, the classes will be taught in Spanish from 25th November to 

17th December, at the same venue of the FCM2024. The practical classes will take place in the 

Condensed Matter department. Please visit the web page for detailed information or contact the 

organizers Leticia Granja (granja.l@gmail.com) and Joaquín Sacanell (joaquinsacanell@cnea.gob.ar). 

We also remind you of the XI Workshop on Novel Methods for Electronic Structure Calculations 

(XIWNMESC), which will take place virtually on December 16 and 17 prior to the FCM. This event will 

feature presentations by renowned speakers on topics closely related to the FCM. The FCM organization 

plans to allow attendees to watch the oral presentations from the Emma Perez Ferreira auditorium. 
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